
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
 
I am requesting $4,600,000 in funding for the Hennepin Healthcare East Lake Clinic Rebuild 
Project in fiscal year 2022.  
 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Hennepin Healthcare System, Inc.,  
located at: 701 Park Avenue, S6, Minneapolis, MN 55415-1623. 
 
 
The amount requested was $4.6 million. This funding would support rebuilding Hennepin 
Healthcare’s primary care clinic on East Lake Street that was destroyed during civil unrest in 
Minneapolis in 2020. It would provide critical primary care services to over 9,000 patients in a 
Federally Designated Medically Underserved Area (MUA) and Opportunity Zone, bring together 
mental health and primary care services, and prototype a new trauma-informed primary care 
model in Minneapolis. The new location for the clinic will be in the new Hennepin County 
Human Services Center which is set to house mental health, insurance, and other benefit services 
- this co-housing would make East Lake Clinic a model for integrated primary care service 
delivery for Medicaid and underserved communities. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Member of Congress 


